
 
 
 
May 8, 2023 
  
 
The City Council of the City of Encinitas will hold a public hearing to discuss options for the 
final disposition of the Wales Drive/Crest Drive connection which was opened to provide 
access during emergency repairs at Lake Drive.  If you are receiving this letter, you reside 
within the zone of properties that would be directly impacted by the decision. 

 
The public hearing will be held on May 17, 2023 at 6:00 PM in Encinitas City Council 
Chambers at 505 South Vulcan Ave, Encinitas, CA 92024. 
 
The Agenda Report will be available prior to the public hearing on the City’s website at 
www.encinitasca.gov under Agendas and Webcasts by May 11, 2023. For further 
information, please contact staff with questions or to provide comments. The public may 
also provide comments at the Public Hearing on May 17, 2023.  
 
STAFF CONTACT: Ben Stryker, Engineer I: 760-943-2230 or bstryker@encinitasca.gov. 
 
IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT/SECTION 504 
REHABILITATION ACT OF 1973 AND TITLE VI, THIS AGENCY IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY 
PUBLIC ENTITY AND DOES NOT DISCRIMINATE ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, ETHNIC 
ORIGIN, NATIONAL ORIGIN, SEX, RELIGION, VETERANS STATUS OR PHYSICAL OR MENTAL 
DISABILITY IN EMPLOYMENT OR THE PROVISION OF SERVICE. IF YOU REQUIRE SPECIAL 
ASSISTANCE TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS MEETING, PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY CLERK AT 
760-633-2601 AT LEAST 72 HOURS PRIOR TO THE MEETING. PARA ASISTENCIA EN 
ESPANOL, POR FAVOR LLAME AL 760-943-2150. 
  
 

http://www.encinitasca.gov/
mailto:bstryker@encinitasca.gov

